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Comments: I grew up in Yellow Pine in the 1960's. I have roamed the country between Yellow Pine, Stibnite and

Big Creek for many years. My father was an outfitter and guide in what is now the Frank Church Wilderness. I

have total respect for the environment and am convinced that having a road from Yellow Pine to, and through,

Stibnite must be a part of the plan. If would not be feasible to have to drive 80+ miles on the Burnt Log road to

get there. I am very concerned about the economic impact to the Yellow Pine community if there is no direct

route through the mine. It is also a safety matter to have better access through the area, especially during fire

season. I have friends who live in Yellow Pine and Big Creek and I also have friends who work for Midas Gold. I

believe having a road through the mining property would benefit all parties. Thank you for your consideration.

 

Sincerely,

 

Kristy Gillihan Scaraglino


